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The WW1 poetry they didn't let you read: Ribald and risque
poems from the front - Telegraph
This week marks a century since the outbreak of the first
world war. politicians, and war-profiteers; love – for fellow
soldiers, for women and children . dollars by the new year to
report on the most important stories in
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Unable to make a living, he enlisted in the 12th Battalion,
The Suffolk Regiment. He celebrates their courage, but
recognising that "Someone had blundered", begins to question
the value of the heroic code. A very popular book published in
the midst of the War inthe story is a tale of passion, but the
publishers knew the commercial value of focusing on "soldier"
in its title.
NextyearwillseethecentenaryoftheoutbreakoftheFirstWorldWar. He
had to go to work--right away. Using bold realism, Dos Passos'
vivid account of the war "changed the whole tone of American
opinion about the war; it even changed the recollection of
actual veterans of the war. It provides recipes for reducing
wheat, meat, sugar, and fat consumption to benefit our troops
overseas. Nowthat'sanescapefromreality!After the war, Jones
lived alone, often in poverty and ill-health, but was
supported by friends. It is an anachronism.
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